
From: Tom Reid   
Sent: 27 April 2023 15:00 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: S62A/2023/0017 
 
Dear sir/madam, 
 
This email is in regards to the application for development at Tilekiln Green. 
 
I am wholeheartedly OBJECTING to this application.  
 
Some reason for my opposition, 
-  Increased noise pollution.  
 
- Increased air pollution.  
 
- Increased traffic at an already extremely busy junction. Including the use of HGVs that will cause 
ongoing damage to the roads that residents use.  
 
- Increased hazards coming from the proposed site that will inevitably cause accidents.  
 
- Further destruction of green spaces and wildlife that reside on this land.  
 
If you are reading this and care about the views of the residents that have to constantly battle this. 
Please consider refusing this application and further applications from this company.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Tom Reid 
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